

Commonwealth of Hirginia GOVERNOR'S OFFICE RICHMOND

May 11, 1918.

Dr. Julian A. Burruss, President,

State Normal School for Women,

Harrisonburg, Va.

Dear Dr. Burruss: -

I have your letter in regard to appointment of the Virginia Normal School Board, and quite appreciate the spirit in which you write, and have not had in mind that you have any reference to any particular person or mean to make any criticism whatever, so that you can be quite at ease upon the subject.

With kind regards, I remain,

yours very truly,

Governor.